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The Review Team has appreciated the input and feedback on Consultation Paper 1, received in written submissions and through the policy design forums that have been held nationwide.
We are privileged to have been the recipients of the extensive knowledge, experience and constructive insights from a wide range of stakeholders. We have heard from: 
· governments
· consumers
· regulators
· health professions
· peak bodies
We thank to all those involved for the generous investment of time and candour. This has provided a very rich platform for thorough consideration of the issues and opportunities for reform of the National Registration and Accreditation Scheme. 

COMMENCEMENT OF PHASE 4 OF THE REVIEW  
The Review is now progressing to analysis of the feedback and advice that has been received. 
This will lead to the refinement of reform themes and identification of preferred reform options, including specific actions that may be required to implement the desired changes. 
There will be a further consultation paper produced and this is expected to be released in February 2025.  There will be a more targeted consultation process following release of Consultation Paper 2, through selected individuals and organisations. It is not intended that there be a further open and formal written submissions process, but comments on Consultation Paper 2 will be able to be provided through the Review inbox for those who are unable to provide these through organisations involved in the targeted consultation process. 
This next phase of targeted consultation will assist in developing detailed recommendations for presentation in the Final Report to health ministers in April 2025.
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